
 
PRAYER LIST. Mildred Bray, Mary Childs, Troy Clements, Kathleen Griffin, Donna Helms, Carolyn Hunter, Vera Hunt, 

Jane-Hunt Grady, Jackie Lumsden, Andi Nichols, Dot Nichols, Joe Philpot Mildred Pollard, Glenn Wells, Allen Zorn.  

Special prayers for Glenn Wells who is at Heartland Health in Rm. 500.  Special prayers for  Kathleen Griffin and her son 

Special prayers for Lee Wright’s brother, Floyd Roach who has colon cancer. Special prayers for Jack a 2 ½ year old boy 

and his family, he has been diagnosed with Pre-B Childhood Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia. Glenda Argo and Carolyn 

Hunter’s mother, Doris Hollingworth,  Bobby & Willie Nalley, Paul Vaughn Jr. 

 

Quilters. The Quilters meet Tuesday at 10:00 and 7:00 p.m. and Thursday at 10:00 a.m. 

 
Trustees Meeting.  The Trustees will meet on Wednesday, June 14th at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Men’s Club.  The Men’s Club will meet on Saturday, June 17th at 8:00 a.m.  

 

Shalom Circle.  The Shalom Circle will meet at Mama Maria’s  on Saturday, June 17
th

 at 12 noon for a short 

devotion and to work on our shut-ins projects. 

 

Morning Circle.  The Morning Circle will meet on Tuesday, June 20
th

 at 10:00 a.m. in the Huckaby Class 

Room to work on a project. 

 

For Your Information 
Attendance report for May 28th:  S.S. –21;                 Worship – 44 

Financial report for May 28th: 

Received for Budget $2,041.00 

Received for Budget in month of May:   $10,685.00 

 

Average attendance in May:  S.S. – 29;  Worship – 63 

Financial report for May:  Total received for Budget $10,685.00 

Other Funds received in May: 

Meals on Wheels $5.00 

Epworth Children’s Home (Mother’s Day Offering)  $317.00 

Memorial for Margie Philpot (for CDC)  $100.00 

Memorial for Margie Philpot (for Church Budget $2,500.00 

Memorial for Bob Cehen $20.00 

Donation from Esperanza $31.60 
 

         
   

 

June 05 Shannon Finley-Newbill  

  Hope Stone 

June 07 Christopher Mann 
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Berea Friendship  

United Methodist Church 
 

8001 White Horse Road 

Greenville, SC  29617 

Office Phone:    864-246-4311 

Pastor’s Home:  864-534-1196 

www.bereafriendshipumc.com 

Communion Sunday 

 Day of Pentecost 

        June 4, 2017 

  10:30 a.m. 

 

 

Vision – A place where all of God’s children can feel welcome and are able to grow 
mentally, emotionally, physically, and above all spiritually in Jesus Christ.  
 
Mission – Berea Friendship Church is to be intentional about making Disciples of 
Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world by making space for God to work 
and being a church that is in ministry with the members and the community.

http://www.bereafriendshipumc.com/


    

 

                                      Welcome to Berea Friendship United Methodist Church! 

If you are new to our community, we hope you will participate in our service as you are comfortable.  An 

asterisk (*) indicates that you are invited to stand as you are able.  Bold print indicates that you are invited 

to join the community in reading aloud those passages that are indicated. 

       Please take a moment to sign the Worship Attendance Pad that is found in your pew. 

         Welcome to this assembly of the people of God! 
 

                         ENTRANCE      

     

 THE PRELUDE                            Holy, Holy, Holy                     John B. Dykes / John Innes                 

 

LIGHTING OF THE ALTAR CANDLES 

                        

GREETING AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

TRINITY CHIMES 

 

CHORAL CALL TO WORSHIP    Holy Ground                                                  Gerond Davis 

                                                                                  
*HYMN –No. 73                                                                                                             O Worship The King 

                                                                                                                                           
*OPENING PRAYER 

 The Lord be with you. 

             And also with you. 

                Let us pray 

O Great Spirit, whose breath gives life to the world, and whose voice is heard in the soft breeze:  We 

need your strength and wisdom.  Cause us to walk in beauty.  Give us eyes ever to behold the red and 

purple sunset.  Make us wise so that we may understand what you have taught us.  Help us learn the 

lessons you have hidden in every leaf and rock.  Make us always ready to come to you with clean hands 

and steady eyes, so when life fades, like the fading sunset, our spirits may come to you without shame.  

Amen. 

 

*ACT OF PRAISE- No.  826             Psalm 104: 24-35                                                             United Methodist Hymnal  

 

    PROCLAMATION AND RESPONSE 

PRAYER FOR ILLUMINATION 

Let us pray 

Lord, open our hearts and minds by the power of your Holy Spirit, that, as the Scriptures are read 

and your Word proclaimed, we may hear with joy what you say to us today.  Amen.  

 
FIRST LESSON –pg. 1078, 1692              Acts 2: 1-21                                                                                    Lay Servant 
 

CHILDREN’S MOMENT   (ages 3-5th grade are dismissed at this time for Children’s Church.)         Terri McCloud 

 

*GOSPEL LESSON pg. 1058, 1660           John 7: 37-39                                                                                 Lay Servant 

 

CHORAL ANTHEM                         Renew Me                        Carolyn Hamlin              

                                                      

SERMON                                                                                                  Reverend Enrique Gordon                                                                                                       

 

RESPONSE TO THE WORD 

INVITATION TO DISCIPLESHIP 

 

CONCERNS AND PRAYER 

 

CELEBRATING HOLY COMMUNION   pg. 17 & 18      Musical Setting A                          United Methodist Hymnal 

 

OFFERTORY    Spirit of Faith, Come Down                                       Charles Wesley 

                                             
*DOXOLOGY – 95 

  

                                                                           SENDING FORTH 

  

*HYMN – No. 393                                                                           Spirit of the Living God 

                                                    

*EXTINGUISHING OF THE ALTAR CANDLES 

 

* DISMISSAL WITH BLESSING 

 

CHORAL BENEDICTION                  Go Now in Peace                                           Natalie Sleeth 

     (The congregation is invited to sing)  

       Go now in peace, go now in peace, 

          May the love of God surround you everywhere, 

             Everywhere you may go. 

 

*POSTLUDE           I Love Your Kingdom, Lord       Aaron Williams / Sean Groombridge 

          

                            

OUR PRAYER COVENANT: (1) Direction in which God is leading this church. (2) The people God will send us. (3) 

The new and existent ministry that will be the cornerstone of Berea Friendship UMC. 

   

 

                                                                   OUR PRAYER COVENANT:  

Our Prayer focuses for this new conference year will continue to be: 

 The direction in which God is leading the church to do ministry in the church, in the 
community, and the world 

 The people God will send our way to be in ministry with us 

 The new and existent ministries that will be the cornerstone of Berea Friendship Church 

  
       

Spanish Worship. The Spanish Worship hour is at 1:00 every Sunday afternoon.  

 

PASTOR’S OFFICE HOURS:  

These hours will start again when Pastor Enrique returns from his leave in May 2017. 

Sunday – Christian Spiritual Formation/Worship; Visitations 

Monday – Sabbath Time 

Tuesday – 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and Community Outreach from 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.  

Wednesday – 9:30 a.m. – 10:30, CDC children’s church, Office hours 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  

Sermon preparation from 1:00 - 4:00 p.m.  

Thursday office hours 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.—Community Outreach 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. except last Thursday of 

the month (Prayer and Reflection day) 

Friday – Family Time 

Saturday- Family Time and Worship Preparation; Please call the church office to make an appointment.  



 

Quilters need jars. The Quilters will soon start making their jellies, jams, etc. for the church 

bazaar in November, and they will need pint and half-pint jars.  They will accept your empty jars 

as well as new jars.  Thanks so much! 

 

Window Recognition.   There will be a window recognition held on Father’s Day, June 18
th
 

during the morning service. 

 

Covered Dish Lunch. No Covered Dish Lunch on Sunday, June 18
th
 Father’s Day. 

 

United Ministries. We start by saying how much we appreciate your food donations for the first 

quarter of 2017. Our donations were down in the first quarter but through a food donation from 

Loaves and Fishes and grant from Walmart, our shelves have been full.  

Through April, 2017, we provided food to 621 individual households. The total number of people 

served reached 1,200. In addition to the food distributed, we have provided financial stabilization 

for utilities, rent and heat to 544 individual households.  

 When we don’t purchase food, money can be redirected to our other programs such as heat, 

housing or education. We estimate the food obtained through the Walmart grant will be gone by 

the end of July. Knowing our summer donations will drop, it is important we have your continued 

support during this time. 

In closing, we again thank you for your donations.  

Johanne Puckett 
Volunteer Food Coordinator 
United Ministries 

606 Pendleton Street, Greenville, SC 29601 
864-335-2212| jpuckett@united-ministries.org  
Website | Facebook  
 

mailto:jpuckett@united-ministries.org
http://www.united-ministries.org/
https://www.facebook.com/UnitedMinistries

